Saturday 29 April, 2017

Cultural Safety Training -
Ringwood

This workshop is your opportunity to make your practice
more culturally friendly for Aboriginal and/or Torres
Strait Islanders and to explore cultural safety processes
and behaviours.

This training meets requirements for the Indigenous PIP Health Incentive
(two participants per practice required, one must be a GP)

The training will include: Event Details

Date: Saturday 29 April, 2017
e How to connect with Aboriginal and/or Torres

Strait Islander patients in a culturally safe way Venue: Karralyka
Mt. Dandenong Room
e Unpacking stereotypes devoid of shame, blame or Mines Road
guilt Ringwood
e A historical timeline from an Aboriginal and/or Time: 9.00am (registration)
Torres Strait Islander viewpoint 9.30am — 4.30pm (training)
e Asafe environment to ask the questions you may Parking: Free parking available on site

otherwise feel uncomfortable about asking
Register: Register now

eGP practice issues
RSVP: 24 April, 2017

Registrations for this event are capped and priority will be given
to people who work in the EMPHN catchment. If you are
unsure, please contact us to discuss.
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This education forms an Accredited Activity under the RACGP QI&CPD Program.
EMPHN is an accredited Activity Provider under the RACGP QI&CPD Program

Artwork provided to EMPHN by Reanna Bono of Yakuwa Graphic Design.

FOR MORE INFORMATION
18-20 Prospect Street Phone 9046 0300 EASTERN MELBOURNE

(PO Box 610) Box Hill, VIC 3218 www.emphn.org.au

An Australian Government Initiative


https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/cultural-safety-training-ringwood-tickets-32578198268

